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March 23, 2023

Dear Neighbors:

This month’s meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, March 27, 2023
at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall. We welcome your attendance and participation.

The annual Village tax bill was mailed at the end of February. If you pay your taxes
directly and have not received your tax bill, please contact the Village Office. Please
make sure your taxes are paid no later than April 1 to avoid interest and penalties.

A few reminders:

e We ask that you please remind your gardener that permits must be renewed at
Village Hall for the 2023 season. Only those gardeners holding valid permits will
be permitted to work in the Village.

» Construction is not permitted on Saturdays and Sundays and if you are presently
having work done at your home, please make sure your contractor has applied for
any and all permits required and knows the Village Codes pertaining to work times.

* Any resident having gatherings on their property or at their house, please recognize
parking needs to be on one side of the street, as it becomes nearly impossible for
cars or emergency vehicles to get through. This is not only inconvenient for
residents but also creates a dangerous situation in case of an emergency. Please

call Village Hall if you are having a tent or structure erected on your property, as it
will require a permit,

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Very truly yours,
4

Jake Harman
Mayor




